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Prakash Babu Kodali <prakashkodali@cukerala.ac.in> Thu, 25 Feb, 2021 at 8:23 AM
To: Zinto Vilane <zintovilane@gmail.com>
Cc: Dr. Elezebeth Mathews <dr.elezebethmathews@cukerala.ac.in>, Dr. Sibasis Hense <dr.sibasishense@cukerala.ac.in>

Dear Zinto,

Greetings of the day. This is with regard to your internship as per of MPH programme requirements. Dr. Elezebeth has
agreed to offer you an online internship in the Wellcome Trust Project under her. You are requested to please contact Dr.
Elezebeth, communicating the acceptance of internship. The date of start of internship is from 1st March 2021.

Please let me know if any further information is required.

Best regards,
Prakash

Prakash Babu Kodali MPhil (Public Health), MPH
Assistant Professor

Department of Public health and Community Medicine
School of Medicine and Public health

Central University of Kerala, Kerala.

Phone: +91 8330963085

Email: prakashkodali@cukerala.ac.in
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